

Our Values for this half term are:

Togetherness

Co-operation, Honesty, Partnership, Trust.

6th December 2018

Newsletter No. 8

Dear Parents & Carers,

Christmas Performances

If you have not returned your slip for your child's Christmas performance, please do so immediately to ensure you get a seat. You will not be able to attend unless you have booked your seat.

Sing On concert

On Tuesday 4th December I had the privilege, along with many of you, of watching our talented pupils perform at the KS1 Christmas concert at The Corn Exchange. I would like to extend my thanks to the children and staff for their hard work and to Music for Bedford Borough who organised the concert.

Photography/Video

If you do not wish for any photographs to be taken during the school productions next week, please inform me or the school office before the start of the production. If photographs are taken please do not place the images on the internet. Thank you for your assistance.

Parenting Support

If you need any additional support regarding issues such as parenting advice, the welfare of your child/ren or any other concerns, please talk to me at the school gate or contact me via the school office.

Angie Spalding – Family Support Worker

Christmas Decoration Day

Thank you to all of the parents who came into school to help with Christmas Decoration Day, it was very much appreciated.

Children leaving early

We have an increasing number of children leaving school early for appointments. Can I please ask that you only collect your child from school early if it is absolutely necessary and inform the office well in advance. It is very disruptive to the class to keep interrupting lessons even if it is the last 10-15 minutes.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Stanyard Head Teacher